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In reviewing the paper in light of its adherence to the style guide, Keely’s paper follows the SBL style manual.  The margins are set correctly as is the required spacing throughout the paper.  The pagination follows suit, and the headings are formatted correctly at their various levels.  The citations and bibliography also held to correct format as well.  Overall, there were no glaring mistakes, as the SBL style guide is concerned, that can be pointed out.  

The topic of this paper is very broad and covers a large frame of time in looking at the historical backgrounds of religious studies and biblical studies.  The paper provided a very structured look at these disciplines with each one being clearly defined and how each has evolved throughout time.  The work of various scholars in their respected fields was extremely helpful in understanding the personalities who helped shape religious and biblical studies in the past.  Although these two disciplines can be confusing in the terms being used interchangeably, the glaring differences between the two were clearly pointed out.  Where these two areas are separated can be seen in religious studies being more objective to the source material, while biblical studies has more freedom to make assumptions about the truth of the material.  

These developments within the context of the United States and its institutions of higher education were well done.  This section gave some more background information, which really serves to the foundational elements of our class of how these trends have moved throughout the academic world in both state and church supported institutions.  The comparison between what has been done in the university here in the United States between what has been done in Europe was also helpful in understanding how differentiated these terms can be.  The European continent and the United States are very much different in just about everything, so this cultural element is interesting to see even within the academic realm.  

There are a few areas that would have improved the paper.  These areas, though did not take away from the basis of the paper, but could give further information.  One observation that was made, that would have been interesting to be expounded upon, was in the decrease of interest of religious studies in the 1980s.  The introduction of the interdisciplinary fields was cited as a response to the disinterest, but the reason for this sudden disinterest could have been explained further.  The future impact of these disciplines on the academic world would have helped give some possibilities of what could take place in the future as to if these fields will continue to run their course separate from each other or will they merge together in some aspects in the future.  

This particular topic was a daunting task, and the paper provided some important information in understanding the persons and ideologies that have shaped these fields.  A few areas were brought up within the paper that could be explained further, but overall gave a great background in understanding all of the dynamics that have taken place in the always-changing fields of religious and biblical studies.
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